

OOP Project

Notes meeting 7

Group 43

Present – Start 17.05

Sem van der Hoeven Chairman
Merel Steenbergen Secretary
Mika Wauben
Ceren Ugurlu
Mitchell Olsthoorn (TA)

What did everyone do

Merel: Worked on friends, achievements and implementing activity class.
Mika: Worked on extra features.
Ceren: Added calculator.
Sem: Adapted GUI to changes.

File structure is okay.

Mika needs to up her lines of code → Work on achievements?

Merel & Ceren need to figure out how to work on activities.

Communication is important.

For next week

Demo: Add last features and leaderboard: PRIORITY.

Ceren: Add default values for certain features to the calculator. Make the calculator work (connection has to work).

Merel: Finish friends and add method to make it easy to display leaderboard. Make draft of draft . report. Also think of some green hints to display on screen.

Sem: Add all we need to the GUI: Buttons for calculator, score & leaderboard.

Mika: Write achievements, comments and tests.

Going over rubric

We're on track, nice job guys!

Scrum board looks good, commit messages are nice and file structure seems fine.

Maybe use some naming convention for branches

Features are going to be added. Think about extra features we want to implement (Worth **1 whole point** if we do it right!!!).

Any questions to the TA → Mattermost